
Wormholt News
Friday 20th January

Head’s Chat

Dear Families,

We’ve had a busy week here!

Today, La Paz performed a wonderful assembly to the school and their families. I
was so impressed with their talking, singing and acting. Well done La Paz!

Lots of the children had a drama workshop today, which they really enjoyed.

On Monday, Years 5 and 6 had a Road Safety show, which was really informative.

I had a visitor on Thursday, who was so impressed with how quiet and calm the school was. Lovely
comments like this make me so proud of your children!

Just a little moan, please make sure that cars do not stop directly outside the school. This can pose a
serious risk to children and parents. If you are approached by Patrick or a member of SLT, it is because
we care about the health and safety of your children and others. As always, we encourage all families to
walk to school and leave cars at home.

I hope you all received the letter about the uniform changes for September 2023. If you have any
questions, feel free to come and chat at the gate.

Have a great weekend everyone!

Mrs Hargie

Headteacher



Cost Of Living Support

The cost-of-living crisis team can help residents in Hammersmith &
Fulham access support for the cost-of-living crisis. The team can
provide guidance and advice on services and support across the
council and wider.

You can contact them on their free phone number 0800 917 6994.
The line is open 8am to 6pm, Monday to Friday.

Alternatively you can visit their website for further information. click

here Or access their free guide here

Parent/Carer Workshops for EYFS

We will be holding the following workshops for parents and carers. We would love to help you to further
support your child’s learning at home by showing you some of the things that we do in school.
Ms Virdee will lead the workshop.

Date Session Title Description

9th February

8.45am-9.10am

Bottom Hall

Electronic Profiles-

Learning Book

Nursery/ Reception ​

How the EYFS team records your
child’s learning and how you can be
involved.

23rd February

8.45am-9.10am

Bottom Hall

Reading Reception

How you can help teach your child to
read using phonics  and key word
knowledge.

https://beta.lbhf.gov.uk/cost-living-support
https://beta.lbhf.gov.uk/cost-living-support
https://beta.lbhf.gov.uk/sites/default/files/2023-01/hf-winter-update-booklet-2022-col-insert.pdf


Workshops for Parents

At Wormholt Park Primary School, we understand that working in partnership is vital in supporting the
educational and social development of our children. We are excited to announce that we will be holding
parent workshops to support parents in understanding what the children are learning, how it is taught
and what you can do to help at home. Most importantly, these are intended to help parents support
their child’s learning and encourage them in whatever they are doing.

Please see below the sessions we have planned for this term:

● Helping your child with Maths (KS1): Thursday 2nd February (Note: No longer on 26/01/23)
● Helping your child with Maths (KS2): Thursday 2nd March

These will be held from 9.00am to 9.30am In the bottom hall . We would love to see you there!

Class Assemblies

Class assemblies for this term are:

● Friday 3rd February 2023 - Tripoli (Year 5)

These are held in the bottom hall from 10.00am to 10.15am.  Doors open at 9.55am. Please don’t be
late as this can be upsetting for children expecting you to be there from the start. It is also disruptive
for the rest of the children.

Please can we remind you that any photographs or videos taken during class assemblies are for
personal use only and should NOT be shared on any social media.

Please find the list of all the upcoming dates for class assemblies on our website at:
https://wormholtparkprimary.co.uk/assemblies/

Readers of the Week

This week, the Star Readers of the Week are Sana in  Harare Class (Y1)
and Yingzhi in Tripoli Class (Y5). Well Done!

https://wormholtparkprimary.co.uk/assemblies/


Year 3 FishKeeper Project

The fish tank has arrived and the children are going to
fill it with water next week. They will be testing the
water, making sure it is ready for the live plants!

Skills Builder Weekly Challenge

Have you been completing any of these  skills builder challenges at home? Please let us know how you
are finding these. Here is this week's challenge!

Skills Builder has resources available for parents/carers on their website. The Home Zone helps
parents and carers to build their child’s essential skills at home.Each week they have a different Skills

Challenge that parents/carers can complete with their child. Click here to visit their website

https://www.skillsbuilder.org/homezone
https://www.skillsbuilder.org/parents-and-carers


School Calendar

Our School calendar is updated regularly. Please click the
link  below to access it.

Click here to see

Attendance

Best Attendance this week

1st La Paz

2nd Washington, Wellington and Seoul

Well done to these classes!

Useful Dates
Spring Term 2023

Monday 13th - Friday 17th February Half Term

Friday 31st March - 1.30pm End of Term

Summer Term 2023

Monday 17th April Children back

Friday 21st April INSET DAY

Monday 1st May Bank Holiday

Monday 8th May Additional Bank Holiday

Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd June Half Term

Thursday 29th June INSET DAY

Friday 21st July - 1.30pm Last day of term

https://wormholtparkprimary.co.uk/school-calendar/

